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Dear Liaison Group Member:

On behalf of U.S. EPA, let me take this opportunity to invite you
to attend a Joint Liaison Group meeting on Monday, November 22,
1993. The meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn Express,
located at 946 New Loudon Road in Latham, New York (exit 7 on the
Northway); and will begin promptly at 7:00 p.m.

- Oour guest presenter that evening will be Dr. Ron Sloan of the New
York State Department of Environmental Conservation. Dr. Sloan
will discuss his work regarding recent PCB increases in the
context of trends over the last fifteen years, reflected by
contaminant concentrations in fish.

Please be advised that the opinions expressed by any guest
speaker and/or presenter at this or any other Liaison Group
meeting are the sole opinions of that individual (and/or
o~ organization or corporation), and do not reflect the opinions or
’ policies of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.

This promises to be a very interesting evening, and I hope you
will make every effort to attend. If you have any questions or
need more information, please call me at 212/264-7214. Thank you
for your continued interest and participation in the Community
Interaction Program for the EPA's Reassessment of the Hudson
River PCB Superfund site, and I look forward to seeing you on the
22nd.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Community Relations Coordinator
External Programs Division
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